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Field Trips





Field trip permission forms were sent home last Friday.  The 4th grade team has organized a variety of experiences for the students this year, and we are very excited about the opportunities students will have to learn about our social studies and science curriculums from these experiences.





In an effort to save on paperwork and reduce the amount of time you spend filling it out, we have sent home one packet with all of the necessary forms and payments for the entire year!  Please take some time to read the information and return forms and money by September 21st.  Thanks!





Writing





This year our writing skills will be integrated with our EL language arts block.  Students will be learning about grammar, sentence structure, language usage and conventions as they prepare written responses about the texts we are reading in class.





Important Reminders:





Next Early Release – September 28th





Please return GO PLAY SAVE books as soon as possible.





Field Trip Forms are due by September 21st.  Students may get 2 CARY squares for their individual CARY cards if the forms are returned by next Friday, August 31st.
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We are off and running….





 We are looking forward to seeing you tonight at Parent Night.  You need only attend one of the two sessions being offered between 5:30 and 7:15.  Here’s what else is in store this week:





In reading, we have been building our stamina and practicing our self-monitoring skills during independent reading time.  Students are practicing close reading skills with our focus text, Love That Dog.  We have been learning about the differences between poetry and prose as we read poems by famous poets like Robert Frost and William Carlos Williams.





In math, students have completed their first unit on data and graphing.  We have started work on multiplicative comparisons and it is very important for students to continue to review multiplication basic facts to maintain fluency skills.





We have filled two of our class CARY cards so far and the students are doing a great job of demonstrating outstanding character traits!
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